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Directive #7

Welcome to 2025! Jubilee Year

Pope Francis has asked us to be “Pilgrims of Hope” and what better way to fulfill his wish than
following our National Theme: Here | am Lord, Send me. To help your councils accomplish this request
simply go to dol.ca/jubilee-resources. The site will give you an abundance of ideas. Just sit with your
council and join your family of Parish Councils and plan the activities that benefit your members the most.

Please think about making 2025 the year, of discovery and education. First, have members of your
council join us April 28,29,30, at the Arden Park, Best Western to attend our Diocesan Convention/AMM.
You will begin a journey of faith, fun and fulfillment, you will never forget. The second leg your journey
will be to join our fellow sisters from all over the province, in London, ON at the Four Points Hotel on
July 7,8 &9™. The last leg of your journey is to head to Toronto, ON and meet us at the Marriott
Downtown CF Toronto Eaton Centre, August 11,12 &13™.

At this time, I would like you all to know President Mary Bannon is recovering and hopes to join
us at the Diocesan Convention in London. This is an Election year and hopefully some of you will hear
the call to put your name forward. Please remember we all have talents and we all have the common goal
to make as many women of FAITH realize that The Catholic Women’s League of Canada is the greatest
organization in Canada and we are a recognized force to deal with.

F.Y.L

Your executive is here to help. Please let us know what you need.

There are awards and bursaries to help you and your family pursue an education.

Have you sent in your Diocesan Annual Report? It is due no later than January 31°%

Has your council thought of giving your Spiritual Advisors a copy of The League and The
League Lingo? It is a great way to help them learn what we are all about!

May Our Lady of Good Counsel, bless you all!
Remember Our Lord always has time for you, please take time for Him!

Hoping to meet many of you this year!!
Denise Lalonde Morris, V.P./Organization



